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W.J. MALONEY PLUMBING AWARDED CONTRACT  

FOR U.S. BORDER PATROL PROJECT 

 

W.J. Maloney Plumbing Co., Inc. has been awarded a contract for work on an 

expansion project at Mariposa Land Port of Entry near Nogales. 

The project consists of the phased demolition of the existing Port of Entry and the 

new construction of multiple buildings including inspection and detention areas, office 

space, and other Customs and Border Patrol (CBP) required spaces.  W.J. Maloney 

Plumbing is providing the plumbing services and construction for this project.   

The work is scheduled to be completed in 2013 with Hensel Phelps as the general 

contractor. 

“It is amazing to visualize the size and scope of a project of this magnitude and it 

is exciting to be a part of a project that holds such promise for the state of Arizona,” said 

Kathryn “Kitty” Maloney-Langmade, president of W.J. Maloney Plumbing, Co, Inc.   

“The new Port of Entry will contribute to the economy by greatly expanding the flow of 

commerce.”   

Since 1964, W.J. Maloney Plumbing has been a leading plumbing contractor in 

the greater metropolitan Phoenix area.  Working with many of the largest general 

contractors, the company has provided exemplary design build plumbing, from tenant 



improvement to complex multi-story projects that include many of the most prominent 

buildings in the Valley.  Other projects W.J. Maloney has worked on this year include the 

OASIS Hospital in Phoenix, the Sky Train Project at Sky Harbor International Airport 

and the solar thermal project at the University of Arizona. W.J. Maloney Plumbing also 

provides extensive commercial and residential service, maintenance and repair, and is 

Small Business Enterprise (SBE) and Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) 

certified.  For more information, call (602) 944-5516 or visit www.wjmaloney.com 
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